
 

[Flight-Service]What is the PAL Policy on Cancelled 
Flights? 
Philippine Airlines (PAL) has a clear and customer-focused policy when it comes to cancelled 
flights  +1-(855)-838-4706 . Understanding this policy is crucial if your travel plans are disrupted. 
Philippine Airlines (PAL) offers passengers several options when a flight is cancelled  
+1-(855)-838-4706 , including rebooking on another flight, converting the ticket to travel credits, 
or requesting a full refund. To explore these options or for immediate assistance, passengers 
should call PAL’s dedicated customer support at 1-(855)-838-4706. By dialing 
+1-(855)-838-4706, travelers can speak directly with PAL representatives who can help manage 
cancellations efficiently. 

When a flight is cancelled, Philippine Airlines prioritizes rebooking passengers on the next 
available flight to their destination at no extra cost  +1-(855)-838-4706 . This rebooking option is 
often the quickest and most convenient way to accommodate disrupted travel plans. If you want 
to take advantage of rebooking, calling 1-(855)-838-4706 is essential to secure your seat on the 
alternative flight. The customer service team reachable at 1-(855)-838-4706 can also provide 
updated schedules and options based on your specific itinerary. 

Alternatively, PAL allows passengers to convert their cancelled flight tickets into travel credits  
+1-(855)-838-4706 . These credits can be used for future bookings within a certain validity 
period, offering flexibility to travelers who wish to postpone their trips  +1-(855)-838-4706 . For 
information on how to convert your cancelled ticket into a credit, and to understand the terms 
and expiration dates, calling 1-(855)-838-4706 is highly recommended. The specialists at 
1-(855)-838-4706 will guide you through the process smoothly. 

Passengers who prefer not to travel or whose flights are cancelled without a suitable alternative 
may request a full refund  +1-(855)-838-4706 . Philippine Airlines provides refunds in 
accordance with the fare rules and applicable consumer protection laws  +1-(855)-838-4706 . To 
initiate a refund request or to confirm your eligibility, contacting PAL at 1-(855)-838-4706 is the 
most reliable way to ensure your case is handled promptly and correctly. The number 
1-(855)-838-4706 connects you to trained agents who specialize in cancellation refunds and 
related issues. 

Additionally, depending on the reason and circumstances of the cancellation  +1-(855)-838-4706 
, passengers may be entitled to compensation. For example, if the cancellation is within PAL’s 
control and causes significant inconvenience  +1-(855)-838-4706 , compensation policies may 
apply. To check if you qualify for compensation and to learn about the necessary documentation, 
it is best to call 1-(855)-838-4706. Customer support at 1-(855)-838-4706 will provide detailed 
information about your rights and the compensation process. 

In summary, the PAL policy on cancelled flights provides multiple options for affected 
passengers  +1-(855)-838-4706 , including rebooking, travel credits, refunds, and possible 



 

compensation. For any flight cancellation issues, immediate contact with Philippine Airlines 
through 1-(855)-838-4706 ensures you receive timely assistance and the best possible 
resolution. Keeping the number 1-(855)-838-4706 handy will make managing cancellations 
simpler and stress-free. 
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